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Lamboo PGE Drilling to Continue

Pantoro Limited (ASX:PNR) (Pantoro) is pleased to advise that it has been successful in securing an RC drill rig to
continue drilling its Lamboo PGE discovery at the Halls Creek project (PNR 100%). Pantoro previously advised that
there would be no further drilling until after the wet season, however a rig and crew were identified in the region.

Drilling commenced during the last weekend, and is intended to continue for as long as weather conditions allow
in the lead up to the regular wet season rainfall. Additional drill assays will be reported as they become available.

In addition, multi element assays, and mineralogical study work are underway. Multi-element assays are expected to
identify potentially economic metals in addition to platinum, palladium, and gold.
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